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An interdisciplinary approach for land-
scape architects, engineers, and other spe-
cialized planners

Analyzes fifty European projects

First-ever systematic catalog of design 
methods

Distinctive design with two spine-connected 
volumes

result is a systematic catalog of effective 
strategies and innovative design elements. 
First, designers and planners are given an 
overview of the broad and varied spectrum of 
design possibilities. The book’s process- 
oriented approach is especially helpful where 
the focus is on long-term, sustainable mea-
sures. The publication consists of two linked 
volumes that enable the reader to consult the 
systematic catalog and the case study section 
side by side. The easy-to-navigate structure 
and an extensive glossary provide further 
guidance, while the work’s highly distinctive 
design makes it visually appealing as well and 
invites the reader to leaf through and explore it. 
  

Urban riverbanks are attractive locations and 
highly prized recreational environments. The 
designs of urban river landscapes must fulfill 
a broad range of requirements: flood control, 
open space design, and ecology are as a rule 
the three dominant themes, and they must of-
ten be reconciled within a very restricted 
space. The river must be understood as a 
process: governed by changing water levels, 
shifting seasons, erosion, and sedimentation, 
the river environment is not a static entity but 
constantly changing—the design must be 
flexible and take this into account.  
This book is the product of a multi-year study 
that subjected more than fifty Western Euro-
pean projects to a comparative analysis. The 
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